
Wilbraham’s Bridge Club

 
 
Bridge sessions will continue to be on the second and 
fourth Wednesdays of the month starting at 7.30 in the 
small room in the Memorial Hall. 
The dates for the next 3 months are as follows 
Wednesday 12/4                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Wednesday 26/4 
Wednesday 10/5 
Wednesday 24/5 
Wednesday 14/6 
Wednesday 28/6 
Looking forward to seeing you all on the 12/4 in the 
small meeting room. 
Once again thank you to all of you who have sent 
encouraging emails saying that you have enjoyed the 
sessions and that I can count on your continued 
support.  
A special thank you to those of you who ran the 
sessions while I was away  
I have been told that we have a new member coming 
on 12/4 and I have been asked by someone to give her 
some lessons so she can join us. 
Di 


